
 

 

 

 

Updated Notice on Ground Investigation Works at the Cyberport Waterfront Park 

 

 

Ground investigation works (location as shown in the map below) currently conducted in 

the Waterfront Park (the Park) will be completed on or before late November 2022 

according to the latest estimate. Park users are cordially reminded to stay away from the 

works location, while most of the Park area will remain open for public enjoyment. 

 

Apologies for the inconvenience that the temporary arrangements aforesaid may cause. 
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